
Recreation Advisory Committee Minutes- GO TO Meeting 

July 15, 2020 

 

Attendees:  

Tracy Burnett, Tim Mounce, George Pauly, Tammy Phillips, J. Stamey, Ann Alston, Lisa 

Baaske, Andrew George, Megan Lynch, David Wood 

Welcome- Tim  

Approved minutes-Approved unanimously  

Grant to Organization presentations- Presentations by each group and discussion  

 Discussion on each group  

 Megan made motion and Lisa second to distribute as follows: 

o East Chatham Baseball $8400 

o Sprott Youth Center $6300 

o Chatham Soccer League $5600 

Approved unanimously by the group  

Shared use Agreement with School update 

 Close to finalizing the agreement and the agreement will go to the Board of Education in 

August 

 This will be the first share agreement between the county and the schools 

 COVID-19- Schools not in session. Will not be able to occupy the recreation center any 

time soon even with limited staffing. 

 Full time staffing was not approved for the recreation center. 

 Due to budget concerns during COVID-19, spending is evaluated at the end of each 

quarter by the budget team. 

Park project update-The Park at Briar Chapel trail  

 Receive funds from PARTF. 

 Construction completed on trail  

 Lots of activity so far on the trail  

 Letter of praise from a community member  

 Money left over from PARTF original contract will be used for a Dog Park and 

additional parking. 

 PARTF deadline is April 2021. 

Additional Comments 

 Andrew reminded the importance of wearing masks during the pandemic . 



 Tracy gave update of all the precautions that the recreation team is taking. 

 Next meeting in September  

o Tracy made suggestion to meet under shelter at Briar Chapel or Zoom 

o Concern from members of the committee about safety.  

Tracy thanked everyone for their patience.  

 Adjourn 

 

 

 

 

 

 


